
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL  15 AUGUST 2018 
 
Petitions and Joint Letters – 4.1 Response to Gasworks Park Fence Petition  
 
 
Cr Gross asked whether there was any evidence on how many dogs have been killed 
or injured escaping from the park. 
  
Response 
 
Currently we do not have a category in our systems to register/record complaints incidents 
or complaints of these types.  
 
Council Officers in the Animal Management unit have advised they do not recall receiving 
any reports or complaints of this nature. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


